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Nebraska Public Power District
NebraMs Energy Leader* -

NLS990086
August 10,1999

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Gentlemen:

Subject: Organization Changes
Cooper Nuclear Station, NRC Docket 50-298, DPR-46

Nebraska Public Power District requests that the following changes be made to the distribution
on Nuclear Regulatory Commission correspondence. Original correspondence should be
addressed to Mr. J. H. Swailes, Vice President of Nuclear Energy, P.O. Box 98, Brownville,
Nebraska 68321. The following changes should be made to the carbon copy addressees:
Mr. G. R. Horn, Sr. Vice President of Energy Supply, 141415th Street, Columbus, Nebraska
68601 replaces Mr. J. H. Swailes.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

L. i ew
Nuclear Licensing & Safety Manager

/nr

cc: Regional Administrator
USNRC - Region IV

Senior Project Manager

}f
USNRC - NRR Project Directorate IV-1

Senior Resident Inspector
USNRC
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ATTACHMENT 3 LIST OF.NRC COMMITMENTS,

i

Correspondence No: NLS990086

The following table identifies those actions committed to by the District in
,this document. Any other actions discussed in the submittal represent |
intended or planned actions by the District. They are described to the NRC
for the NRC's information and are not regulatory commitments. Please notify
the Licensing Manager at Cooper Nuclear Station of any questions regarding |

this document or any associated regulatory commitments.
|

COMMITTED DATE
COMMITMENT OR OUTAGE

None
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